
 
 

 
Notice of Public Consultation Meeting 

 

New Riverside South Secondary School Program and Attendance 

Boundary Review 
    

Over the past few months a locally-formed working group has been meeting 
to discuss a potential boundary and opening grade structure for a new 
Secondary School located in the Riverside South community.  
 

A Public Consultation Meeting will be held to seek feedback on the proposed 

boundary and opening grade structure. Input received at the public 

consultation meeting will assist staff in preparing recommendations to the 

Board. Some of the specific areas we will be seeking feedback on include: 

 

 The proposed Riverside South Secondary School attendance 
boundary 

 Opening grade structure of the new Secondary School 

 Impacts to students and families 

 Grand-parenting methodology of impacted students 
 
To find out more and provide feedback, please attend this important 

meeting to be held on: 
 

Wednesday, April 26th, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. 
Steve MacLean Public School’s Gymnasium 

4175 Spratt Rd, Gloucester 
 
At the meeting there will be a brief overview by Board staff, followed by a 
Question & Answer session. Staff will be available to answer questions on 
an individual basis following the meeting. An information package 
providing details of the review and the proposals will be available at the 
meeting. 
 
Additional information about the review can be found at:  
https://www.ocdsb.ca/our_schools/capital_projects/new_riverside_south_sec
ondary_school_study 
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